
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � SEPTEMBER 7, 2004 

SOUTHLAKE HARVEST BALL 
AMMENDMENT TO CITY OF VAUGHAN POLICY 08.3.02 
COUNCIL SUPPORTED FUNDRAISING EVENTS 

Recommendation 

Local and Regional Councillor Linda Jackson recommends that City of Vaughan Council include 
the Southlake Regional Health Centre�s Drive for Cancer to the list of approved organizations 
supported by Council with the purchase of a City of Vaughan table for the annual Southlake 
Harvest Ball. 

Purpose 

To contribute City of Vaughan assistance to fundraising efforts, the proceeds of which will be 
dedicated to the Southlake Regional Cancer Centre, to be located in the City of Vaughan and 
scheduled to be open in September of 2007. 
 
The new Southlake Regional Cancer Centre will cover the area west to Highway 10, east to 
Highway 48, south to Steeles Avenue and north to just south of Barrie.  This facility will, therefore, 
service all the residents of Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The new Southlake Regional Cancer Centre is deemed beneficial to the community as a whole. 
 
The City of Vaughan's Policy No. 08.3.02 currently identifies the following four organizations as 
�Council Supported Fundraising Events�:  The Woodchoppers Ball, The Humber Regional 
Hospital Gala, the York Central Hospital Gala, and the York Region Police Chief�s Dinner. 
 
The cost of a corporate table for the Southlake Harvest Ball is $2,500.00, to be allocated to the 
Council Corporate Budget. 
 
This year�s Southlake Harvest Ball is scheduled for Saturday, October 2, 2004. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 

Attachments 

1. Southlake Regional Health Centre Correspondence (3 pages) 
2. City of Vaughan Policy No. 08.3.02 � Council Fundraising Events 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Local and Regional Councillor 














